
 

 

 

 

**Traffic Advisory** 

Middleburg, Fla. – As part of the Blanding Boulevard (Long Bay Road to Allie Murray Road) 

widening project, a new traffic pattern on southbound Blanding Boulevard is expected to begin 

Tuesday, September 24. Southbound traffic between the Black Creek Bridge and Allie Murray 

Road will be shifted left towards the northbound lanes to allow crews to safely install new 

drainage systems and reconstruct the southbound lanes. 
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